
Pitt CountySchools 
Transportation Department 

975 Woodridge Park Road, Greenville, NC 27834 
Phone: 252-756-1424 

 
June 1, 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
We are writing to inform you of changes to bus transportation for the 2025–2026 school year for students attending: 

● Pitt County Schools Early College High School 
● Innovation Early College High School 
● Pitt Technical Academy 
● Health Science Scholars at PCC 

To be more efficient with our resources and meet state transportation guidelines, we are combining all students from these schools into 
one shared bus system. Right now, some buses are covering the same areas. By combining routes, we can reduce the number of buses 
from 18 to 14 and improve our efficiency rating, which helps determine how much funding we receive from the state. 

What does this mean for your student? 

● Students will take a bus from their home area to a central depot location in Greenville. 
● At the depot, students will either: 

○ Stay on the same bus, or 
○ Switch to another bus to reach their school. 

Example Scenario: 

● Morning: 
○ Bus #1 picks up students in Fountain. 
○ Bus #2 picks up students in Stokes. 
○ At the depot, students heading to PCC transfer to Bus #2, and students heading to ECU transfer to Bus #1. 

 
● Afternoon: 

○ Bus #1 picks up from ECU. 
Bus #2 picks up from PCC. 

○ At the depot, students switch back to their original bus routes to go home. 

Currently, we plan to send 4 buses from the depot to PCC and 3 buses to ECU. If there are any delays, all 7 buses will be available to 
help ensure students get to school on time. 

We appreciate your patience and support as we work to maintain high-quality educational programs while also being responsible with 
our transportation budget. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Pitt County Schools Transportation Department at (252) 756-1424. 

Sincerely, 
 

Pitt County Schools Transportation Department 


